EMBASSY OF SPAIN
DEFENCE ATTACHE OFFICE

- Secretary -

Defence Attache Office
Embassy of Spain

48, Hanuman Road, 110001
New Delhi

New Delhi, February 2™, 2017

Seaworld Shipping & logistic Pvt. Ltd
“NCL" Bldg. 8" floor, Bandra Kurla Complex
Bandra (east), Mumbai 4000051

SUBJECT: Letter of appreciation - Spanish Navy Frigate port visit to Mumbai 28 January /
2 February

Dear Sir

On behalf of the Spanish Defence Office in India, | would like to extend my appreciation for
- the amazing work done by your team during the visit of the Spanish Frigate “Cristobal
Colon” to Mumbai. The endless hours that Mr. Shashi Nair and his entire team have spent
working on this project, and their professionalism, has impressed me immensely and we
deem ourselves honored to have worked with your people.

Warmest Regards.

The Spanish Defence Attachée

Qo et

CARLOS MATE SAN ROMAN




